
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
January 11, 2024 
 
City of Doral 
8401 NW 53rd Terrace 
Doral, Florida 33166 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Let this letter serve as confirmation of the interest on part of Codina Partners to see AGM Art 
Management hold a temporary art circuit installation within Downtown Doral. We believe this 
exhibition, and others like it, will help to enrich the cultural offerings within the City of Doral, and 
expose the community to works by acclaimed artists within the Spanish-speaking world. 
 
Codina Partners is working with the AGM Art Management team on providing a number of locations 
throughout Downtown Doral that are located on or within property owned by Codina Partners. 
Although we are able to offer a number of locations that would be suitable, we feel the City of Doral 
has the opportunity to expand the exhibit by offering their own locations. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding Codina Partners’ interest in this art exhibition by AGM Art 
Management, please contact me directly. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Lee Casey 
Vice President, Marketing 
Codina Partners 
305.529.1314 
Lcasey@codina.com 
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